Annual Report by Responsible Financial Officer 2017-2018

The Parish Council has had another successful year with its Finances in sound condition.

Consideration has been given to the purchase of a hardwood seat for placement on the grass area adjacent to the Village  Notice Board.  

The PC’s reserves reduced by a further £226 during the year, to £806.  Careful consideration will need to be given to the reducing level of reserves, when applying for the next precept, depending on the costs incurred with the introduction of GDPR 2018. Any regular annual costs incurred with GDPR 2018, may require an increase in the annual precept. 
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